
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF HENDERSONVILLE 

AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

 

 

SUBMITTER: Adam Steurer MEETING DATE: September 7, 2023 

AGENDA SECTION: Consent Agenda DEPARTMENT: Utilities 

TITLE OF ITEM: Contract Award Fleetwood Water Improvements Project– Adam Steurer, 

Utilities Director 

SUGGESTED MOTION(S): 

I move City Council to adopt the Resolution By the City of Hendersonville of contract award and 

authorization for the City Manager to enter into a contract with Cooper Construction Co., Inc. for the 

construction of the Fleetwood Water Improvements Project 

  

SUMMARY: 

The Fleetwood Water Improvements generally consist of installation of approximately 2,000 feet of 

water main and replacement of an aging and undersized pumping station with a dual domestic and high-

service pumping station. After completion of the project, the Fleetwood Community in Laurel Park will 

have sufficient water flow and pressure for peak domestic demands and fire protection. 

On August 10, 2023, formal bids for construction of the project opened. Cooper Construction Co, Inc. of 

Hendersonville NC is the lowest responsive and responsible bidder. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT: $1,276,330 

Is this expenditure approved in the current fiscal year budget? Yes. Funding is allocated in the 

Capital Project Ordinance 

If no, describe how it will be funded.  

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Resolution 

2. Bid Tabulation  


